
 

Sunnybrow Primary School 
Mrs S Binks Head Teacher 

 

Sunnybrow, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 0LT 
Tel/ Fax: 01388 746413 

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net 
Website - www.sunnybrow.durham.sch.uk 

 Newsletter  
Issue No: 253 11th June 2015 

  
Morrclo

Coffee Morning 

Class 4 are holding a 

coffee morning on Friday 

19th June for Water Aid. 

All parents and carers are 

welcome from 9.15am, if you have any 

items for the raffle we would be 

grateful.  

Our local MP Pat Glass has confirmed 

she will be attending at 10 o’clock. 

The class are doing a small presentation 

at 10. 

Spring clean day 

On Wednesday 10th June 

school had a spring clean 

day. Each class spent time 

clearing up the yard, 

surrounding borders, etc they 

all worked very hard and did an 

excellent job. Also a big thank you to all 

the parents/carers who came and 

helped and to Mrs Cooper for organising 

this event. 

Dinner Lady vacancy 

There is a vacancy at the moment for a 

dinner lady in school, to start at the 

beginning of September. If anyone is 

interested in the position, please 

contact the school office to speak to 

Mrs Binks. 

 

Headlice 

We are encountering an outbreak of 

head lice in school and your child may 

well have been affected. 

Would you please check your child’s hair 

with a fine comb and 

if necessary seek 

advice from the 

health centre on what 

further action you need to take. Speedy 

action will not only help your own child 

but also prevent infection spreading 

further. 

Cricket competiton 

A group of 8 children 

from Class 4 took part in 

a cricket competition last 

Monday. Although they 

didn’t win they tried very 

hard and their behaviour was excellent – 

well done to them all! 

 Future attendance rule 

From September 2015 the Government 

is changing the attendance threshold 

from 85% to 90%. Our EWO will now 

monitor any pupil who falls below 95% 

attendance. 

Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 

through the link on the school website, 

the whole school can now blog. Please 
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leave comments on our posts, which are 

monitored by Miss Potts and need to be 

approved before they show on the site 

for E safety reasons. 

 

Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 

from 9.15 am – 10.45 am 

here at school. All members, 

old and new, are welcome 

to attend. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

  

Thursday 11th June                           - Y6 Durham Cathedral Leavers Service 

Friday 19th June                              - Water Aid Coffee morning 9.15 – 10.30  

Thursday 25th June                           - Sports Day 1.30 

Friday 26th June                              - School closed teacher training 

Wednesday 1st July                           - Go Givers Celebration 

Tuesday 7th July                              - Summer fayre 1.30 

Friday 17th July                               - School closes summer holidays 

Wednesday 2nd September                   - School reopens         

    


